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"Plan for Your Happiness" makes a positive difference for
students

Plan for your happiness, is a program presented by the Family Development Foundation in the
event that organized by the Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University, Abu Dhabi campus
to enhance community and professional awareness among students and discuss the best ways
to plan for their future aspirations.

During the lecture, Mrs. Heba Sharkas, Director of Training and Consulting at the Family
Development Foundation, presented the basics of planning professional, social and marital life,
and guide the youth in the right way of making decisions, whether in their work or social life as
well as in choosing a life partner.
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